

東京都の要請を受けてのBKIの対応

保護者様各位

日頃より保護者の皆様には、コロナ対策においてご理解ご協力をいただき、大変感謝して おります。

2020年5月1日に発表されました東京都の"緊急事態宣言後の保育所等の対応について"に基づいて、BKIの対応をお知らせいたします。

- ・保育の縮小に関しましては、臨時休園を5月31日まで実行する事で対応させていただきます。
- ・感染防止、予防の観点から、極力児童の登園等を控えて頂くよう要請するように東京都より言われておりますので、この場を借りて上記の件についてご協力いただけます様、保護者の皆様にお願い申し上げます。
- ・5月分のお振込をされている方は、6月分として受領させていただきます。

以上となりますが、ご意見ご不明点がございましたらMs.Kumiまでご連絡ください。

お知らせを随時ご確認ください

BKI マネジメント



Decisions Made Due to the Request from Tokyo Metropolitan

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation in regards to BKI's decisions and activities on a changing daily basis.

Today, we will announce BKI's corporate efforts made according to "How Should Nursery Schools React to the Emergency Declaration" issued on May 1st by the Tokyo Metropolitan Government.

- Regards to the reduction of childcare, we will continue to be temporarily closed until May 31st.
- From the viewpoint of infection prevention, the Tokyo Metropolitan Government has requested that children refrain from attending schools as much as possible.
- May payments will now be accepted as June payments.

Please contact Ms. Kumi, if you have further questions or concerns.

Please periodically check our website for further updates

BKI Management